C79

COMMUNICATION
COUNCIL - October 20, 2021
From: Clers@uaudhan.ca CW (Clsd) - Report No. 47, Item 3
Subject: FW: [External] REJECT the application of 7 storey, 139 units
Date: October-13-21 11:09:20 AM

From: Anna Primiani -

Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 8:06 AM

To: Alan Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Gino Rosati
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; info@westondownsra.ca; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>;
Marilyn lafrate <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Maurizio
Bevilacqua <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Rosanna DeFrancesca
<Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] REJECT the application of 7 storey, 139 units

Dear councillor

Please reject and stop the application of this 7 storey , 139 unit condo at the Velmar and Rutherford
site!!!l This is a beautiful community with our church as the becon to all our neighborhoods homes
single dwelling being 2 storey , semi-detached, and town homes! My family and | as Vaughan
residence of 23 years DO NOT want a 7 storey condo in our neighborhood towering over our
homes!!! This is NOT policy that exist and eas put in place to preserve the beautiful area and
residence! So please abid by the regulation that exist that says No high rise dwellings permitted in
our area!!! Stop this application for 7 storey condo to be build and stay true to your promise
UPHOLD YOUR COMMITMENT TO NOT ACCEPT ...REJECT the DEVELOPMENT of THE 7 STOREY 139
unit CONDO!!!!

Sincerely
Anna Primiani
23 year resident of Vaughan



